
PTFA Christmas  

Events 
 

 

 

Christmas is still going to look a bit different for all of us this year as lots of the 
usual Christmas events can’t happen in the same way. As a PTFA we’ve been 
hard at work to plan events that the children will enjoy and will also raise much 
needed funds for our school. 

 

Christmas Fair 

We are planning a Christmas Fair that the children can enjoy during the day in 
school.  On Friday 10th December children can enjoy an end of term virtual 
party held in their own classes and tailored to each key stage.  They will have 
their own dedicated party host providing games, competitions, dancing and 
lots more fun. Each child will receive a bottle of water or carton of juice. The 
children will also have the opportunity to play some Christmas games, bring 
home a Christmas craft pack, take part in a festive treasure hunt, enjoy a snow 
machine and receive a special video message from Santa himself (small gift 
included)!  

All of this will be provided for just £10 payable on ParentPay. 

 

After school stalls 

Following on from the children’s Christmas fair there will be a selection of 
outdoor stalls in the school grounds after school on 10th December including 
chocolate/bottle tombola, a cake stall, festive refreshments and a jolly jar stall.  

To enable us to run the events as always we rely on your continued generosity 
and support. 

Jolly Jars: This is always our most popular stall! Paper cups will be sent home 
with your child on Friday 3rd December.  Please get the children involved and 
fill a cup with treats (e.g wrapped sweets, small toys, pens, small notepads, 
keyrings etc.), decorate as much or as little as you like and bring back into 



school on 7th December. We sincerely appreciate all jolly jars contributed. 
Please remember we are a ‘nut free’ school.  

Bottle/chocolate Tombola: We would really appreciate a donation of a bottle 
or some chocolate on Friday 3rd December. As a thank you it will be a non-
uniform day on this day. 

 

 

Christmas Movie Nights 

Movie nights are always popular so we’re delighted to be able to offer a festive 
movie in key stage groups after school on Thursday 16th December.  

Key stage 1 – Arthur Christmas 

Key stage 2 – Nativity 

More details to follow… 

 

 

Thank you so much for your continued support with these events and we hope 
the children enjoy all the festive fun! 

Your PTFA Team 


